
OSCAR Newsletter April 2015 
 

The next OSCAR meeting is Saturday May 9th at 9:00am, the second Saturday of the month. The meeting is held in 

the back room of “The Kitchen” restaurant in downtown Owatonna, located at 329 Cedar Ave N. 

 

April 11, 2015 Meeting Notes: 

 

The meeting was called to order at 9:11 am by N0MDC. 

 

Attendees: 

Charles KC0LXB 

Dale  WB0PKG 

Gregg KD0GVR 

Jeff  N0GZK 

Kris  KC0REO 

Larry  KR0K 

Leonard KE0BPF 

Mike  N0MDC 

 

Reviewed the March meeting minutes. There was a motion made by KROK and seconded by KC0LXB to approve. 

Motion carried. 

 

Treasurer’s report was read by N0MDC. Motion made to approve by KROK and seconded by KC0LXB. Motion carried. 

 

NOTE: Club Dues are due. $15 Checks can be made out to OSCAR, or cash is good too. 

 

Repeater: No formal repeater report. Work on Echolink continues. 

 

The Faribault Club Dstar repeater is up and running at UHF 444.625. Meeting 4-18-15 at 11am, VE session at 10am, 

both at Geek Central downtown Faribault. 

 

Skywarn: No formal report. 

 

CERT: No formal report. 

 

N0UW has gotten approval to use the EOC trailer for Field Day so long as the County does not need it.  

 

Tom has also given the use of his call sign, N0UW for Field Day. 

 

Field Day 2015: Motion made by KR0K and seconded by KC0LXB to make Willow Creek School the site for Field Day 

for 2015. (Same site as last year). Motion carried. 

 

Publicity and discussion for Field Day followed. 

 

Note that the Sleepy Eye repeater at 147.033 is down and the return is questionable. 

 

Motion made to adjourn by KD0GVR and seconded by N0GZK. Meeting was adjourned at 9:55am. 

 

Respectfully submitted, WA0FMG (I was absent, notes from WB0PKG. Thanks Dale) 

 

Check the website for events/details/changes. www.oscarmn.org 
 
 


